
Gabriella Passidomo was appointed to 
the Florida Public Service Commission 
(FPSC) by Governor Ron DeSantis to fill a 
vacant seat through January 1, 2023.  As 
the PSC’s newest Commissioner, she was 
given the oath of office on May 19 by Keith 
Hetrick, the PSC’s General Counsel.

Commissioner 
Passidomo
is Sworn In

Before being appointed, Commissioner Passidomo served in the FPSC’s Of-
fice of General Counsel, where she provided analysis and recommendations 
on issues spanning the Commission’s regulatory jurisdiction.

Commissioner Passidomo served as a law clerk for the Florida solicitor gen-
eral in the Office of the Attorney General. As a law student, she interned in 
the U.S. Department of Energy’s Office of the Assistant General Counsel 
for Electricity and Fossil Energy. Commissioner Passidomo also authored 
a report on federal certifications for natural gas pipeline construction under 
the National Environmental Policy Act, becoming very familiar with federal 
energy and environmental policy.

Commissioner Passidomo graduated cum laude with a bachelor of science 
in political science from the University of Florida. She earned a juris doctor-
ate from the Washington and Lee University School of Law and is a member 
of the Florida Bar. She is currently in the Master of Business Administration 
program at Florida State University.
 




